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VPD Detectives Investigating Stabbing on South Santa Fe Street  
 
Just after 7:00 p.m., Visalia PD officers were dispatched to a stabbing in the 1300 block of South Santa 
Fe Street. One person has been detained, and the victim was transported to Kaweah Health, where 
they are currently in critical condition.  
 
The Violent Crimes Unit is currently investigating the incident. 
 
If you have any information, please contact the Visalia Police Department at (559) 734-8116. You can 
also provide anonymous tips by calling the tip-line at (559) 713-4738 
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